
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 November 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: Year 11 Mock Exams 
 
At the end of this term Year 11 mock exams scheduled to take place between 
Monday 7 December and Friday 18 December. 
 

 Mock exams for core subjects will take place during the week beginning 

Monday 7 December 2020. 

 Mock exams for option subjects will take place during the week beginning 

Monday 14 December 2020. 

Students have already received their timetables following the Year 11 Core Revision 
Day that took place last week. We will also send copies of these to parents and 
carers in the next few days. 
 
I would like to also reassure you that the continued safety of our students is 
important to us. As such we have fully reviewed and risk assessed our exam 
procedures and made adaptations to ensure that these mock exams are conducted 
in a COVID secure way for both our students and staff. In light of this, students will 
need to make sure that they bring the necessary equipment for each mock exam, as 
we want to minimise the loaning and sharing of equipment. 
 
We also fully appreciate that the current circumstances might mean that students 
may have to isolate during this mock exam period. Where any Year 11 student is 
unable to sit their mock exam in school due to isolation we will make arrangements 
for them to be able to complete the exam paper at home, and we ask that where 
possible you facilitate that these are completed in exam conditions. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr M Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 


